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The ccNSO Council resolved:  
 
IDN ccTLDs should be treated similarly to ASCII ccTLDs and so:. 
 
1 On the Relationship between ICANN and IDN ccTLD Managers 
 
1.1 The entering into of a documented relationship between ICANN and  an IDN ccTLD 
manager should be voluntary and not a requirement for the delegation of the IDN ccTLD. 
1.2 Such a documented relationship should be encouraged  
1.3 It is in the best interest of IDN ccTLDs managers and the entire DNS community to 
adhere to all relevant IETF standards (including the IDNA protocol) and the IDN 
Guidelines and to commit to complying with future IDNA protocol updates. 
 
2 On Financial Contributions to ICANN 
 
2.1 Financial contributions should be voluntary and should not be a requirement for the 
delegation of an IDN ccTLD. 
2.2 As previously stated by ccTLD managers, detailed information from ICANN on the 
breakdown of the costs involved in the IDN ccTLD Fast Track programme (and other 
costs ICANN incurs related to ccTLDs) would be welcome and help advance 
discussions.  
2.3 Concrete proposals on possible financial contribution models would also help to 
advance discussions.  
2.4 The Council acknowledges and appreciates that work on the information outlined in 
2.2 and 2.3. has commenced and looks forward to receiving it as soon as possible. 
 


